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FROM THE MINISTRY MANAGEMENT TEAM

ANNUAL GATHERING MEETING
We had a wonderful night at this year’s Annual Meeting, celebrating what God did 
in 2019 and looking forward to what’s ahead in 2020!  Rob Dueckman and Maria 
Peters were affirmed to a 3-year-term on the Board of Elders, James Allen and Meris-
sa Gleason were voted on to the Discernment Team, and Chris Walker was affirmed 
as Lead Pastor. Thank you to everyone for coming out!
COMMUNITY MEAL PROGRAM (Feeding Windsor)
As mentioned at the AGM, we are beginning to partner with Feeding Windsor, an or-
ganization that provides meals for those in need to people in Windsor-Essex. These 
meals happen on Monday nights at the United Church in Leamington. Meadow 
Brook has committed to helping once a month for one year, and will start taking on 
the final Monday of the month, beginning in February. More info to come!

FUTURE HIRE
We are officially taking resumes for a full-time administrator position that we 
hope to hire for soon! We are looking in-house first, so if you are interested, 
send in a resume to office@medowbrook.ca!
YOUTH RETREAT
Please be praying for our youth as Pastor Xavier and his leadership team take 
the group out on our annual winter youth retreat at Fair Havens Retreat Centre 
from Fri, Feb 28 – Sun Mar 1!
MISSIONS SUMMIT
Just to get on your calendar, on the weekend of April 3-5 2020, Randy Friesen 
from Multiply will be coming for the weekend for a series of services/meetings 
focusing on missions and the moving of the Holy Spirit!  More info to come!   

(Missions Spotlight continued)
so that young believers can grow!
Somdy would love to see 50 people saved and join the 
Kingdom. Let’s help him as we pray for this ambitious 
goal!
Because Sarah goes to school in Laos and her mother is 
with her during the week, we suspect that the family is 
dealing with a bit of homesickness as they are separated 
every week during the week. Pray for safety for Chanh and 
Sarah as they travel home on the weekend.
Somdy is expecting to be home in Leamington in early 
March. Be sure to stop and talk with him and assure him 
that we are praying for him and his family and the work in 
Thailand!M I S S I O N S  S P O T L I G H T

For some time now, we as a congrega-
tion, have had the privilege of praying 
for Somdy Jussse, his wife Chanh, and 
their daughter Sarah. Somdy ministers 
in Thailand in the area of church plant-
ing, and has a deep burden to reach 
his people with the good news of the 
Gospel. Somdy would like everyone to 
pray for the new believers, that they 
might grow in their understanding of 
the Lord and how to serve Him. Some 
of the families who do not yet believe

in God are making it difficult for those 
members who are already Christians to 
attend Church. Please pray about this 
difficulty. Somdy asks that we would 
continue to pray for strength for him  
as he serves the Lord.
Another prayer request is for the new 
church building project, for funds and 
for the actual construction of the build-
ing. There is a lot of demonic activity 
in that area and we know that Satan 
would not want this church to be built
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Join us at the Cafe on Sundays between services!


